
August 25, 2019

 

Order of Worship 
New Doxology 
Prayer 
Come, Thou Almighty King 
Light the Fire 
Give Thanks to the Lord 
Father of Mercies 
Scripture Reading 
When My Love to Christ Grows Weak 
O Sacred Head 
Lord’s Supper 
Offering 
Glory to God Forever 
Children’s Worship 
Jesus, Hold My Hand 
Sermon 
Have You Been to Jesus? 
Prayer 
Family Time 

For your convenience… 
WiFi is available for your convenience. The SSID is Westwood 
Westwood is equipped with a listening assistance system. Please ask 
the sound room technician at the back of the auditorium for a 
receiver. 
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Prayers 

• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia 
• Sue Chatman - health concerns 
• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy 
• Theo Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

father - lung cancer 
• Bill Johnson - health concerns 
• Steven Christy - recovering from 

surgery 
• Gwen Smith, former member - 

asked for prayer for family 
members 

• Mariann Gamble, Melanie Henry’s 
sister-in-law, has had a setback 

• Susan Churbuck - blood clot, 
health concerns 

• Val Hackney, Melanie Henry’s 
cousin’s wife - terminal, metastatic 
lung cancer 

Class Information 
Sunday Morning 
Auditorium - Adult Class 
North Classroom - Foundations Class 
Kitchen Classroom - College Class 

Wednesday Evening 
Auditorium - Adult Class 

Westwood Church of Christ 
3100 West Danforth Road 
Edmond, OK 73012   

405.348.4511 
office@thewestwoodchurch.com 
elders@thewestwoodchurch.com

Welcome to the Westwood Church of Christ
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Community 
Children’s Worship has resumed on Sunday mornings during the 
sermon!  The LiveWires class is a great help but we also need an 
adult or teen helper each week to be an extra set of eyes and hands.  
Please sign up on the hallway table.  See Sheri Greenwood for more 
information. 

Wcafé Houston Fundraiser  The youth will continue the Wcafé on 
Sunday mornings for the remainder of the year to continue to raise 
funds for their mission trip to Houston. 
If you would like to provide baked goods for Wcafé email Madi 
Hermes. 

Wednesday Night Family Dinner  We are excited to bring back 
dinner at Westwood before class on Wednesday nights!  Our first 
dinner will be Wednesday, August 28 at 6pm.  This Wednesday's 
menu is Chicken Tetrazzini, a vegetable, salad, bread, and dessert.  
To RSVP for this week’s dinner, go to https://forms.gle/
tHREQ1kZtDatH7i56.  The sign up will be open until noon on 
Tuesday.  The cost is $3 per person.  Please use the online sign up 
so we’ll know how much food to prepare.  Feel free to invite friends.  
(We just need to know how many are eating.)  See Melanie Henry 
with menu questions.   
We hope you’ll plan to join us for this great opportunity for blessing 
and fellowship! 

Children’s Ministry Needs:  Want to know how you can help out at 
Westwood?  We need: 
1. Teachers for the Fall Quarter (Sep1-Nov27) 
2. Card making supplies: fancy paper, stickers, wash tape, blank 
cards, envelopes, etc. 
3. Painters!  (one big wall & trim around doors) 
See Ladd or Kerry Kettren or Matt or Mindy Cole. 

Mark Your Calendar 
AUGUST 
8/28 - Wednesday Night Family Dinner 
SEPTEMBER 
9/1 - Children’s Ministry Fall Quarter begins  
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Staff | Leadership 

Elders: 
Mark Dees 
Eric Henry 
Roger Laubhan  
Bill Perring  
Doyl Watson 
Fred Wood 
Staff: 
Chance Vanover - Pulpit Minister  
Mindy Hermes - Office Manager 
Deacons: 
Matt Cole 
Clint Everhart - Missions  
Kent Greenwood - Facilities  
John Hermes - Technology  

Ministry Leaders: 
Matt & Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren  
     - Children’s Education  
Beth Dees  
     - Day School 
Sharon Perring 
     - Accounting 
Sheri Greenwood  
     - Children’s Worship 
John Hermes  
     - Finance 

Supported Missions: 
Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile 
Steffan Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Jake and Amanda Haskew  
     - Vienna, Austria 
Clyde and Gwen Antwine  
     - Helpers in Missions Program  
Madeline Roseke  
     - Helpers in Missions Program 
 New Zealand 

Nursery 
August 25: Madi Hermes 
September 1: Judy Wood
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